
We are looking for your feedback and comments 

on how to improve SR 789 (Longboat Key)

Longboat Key (SR 789) PD&E Study

from North Shore Road to Coquina Park Entrance

FPID: 436676-1-22-01; ETDM No: 14382

Ways to comment:
• Submit a comment anytime from March 16, 2021 to April 2, 

2021 through the project website: 

swflroads.com/sr789/longboatkey

• Submit a comment form at the live in-person meeting on 

March 23, 2021

• Mail comment form to Patrick Bateman, PE, FDOT Project 

Manager, by April 2, 2021

• Send e-mail to Patrick Bateman, PE, FDOT Project 

Manager, at patrick.bateman@dot.state.fl.us

http://www.swflroads.com/sr789/longboatkey
mailto:Patrick.Bateman@dot.state.fl.us

